
From: Carolyn Mars [mailto:clady73@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 2:14 PM 

To: Dadlez, Kady (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Good Afternoon 

 

File# 18-083-357 

 

I'm against 5 story building and no outlot unto Albion Ave. Outlot can be off onto the 
new Lexington. The neighbors would be box in with excess traffic if  they close of Albion 
and West Seventh like they had said earlier. 

 

Carolyn J Mars  

 

mailto:clady73@comcast.net

